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COMMITTEE MEMBERS PRESENT: 
MS Department of Information Technology Services Craig Orgeron 
MS Secretary of State’s Office    Andria Matrick 
MS Department of Finance and Administration  Jenny Bearss 
MS Department of Revenue     Jennifer Wentworth 
MS Department of Public Safety    Clay Johnston 
MS Office of the Treasurer     Jesse Graham 
MS Office of the State Auditor    Buck Jenkins 
 
 
OTHERS PRESENT: 
MS Department of Information Technology Services Lynn Ainsworth 
MS Department of Information Technology Services Renee Murray 
MS Department of Information Technology Services Donna Hamilton 
MS Department of Information Technology Services Caren Brister 
MS Department of Information Technology Services Alice Claire Thompson 
MS Department of Information Technology Services Rick Grant 
Mississippi Interactive     Deanna Gronlie 
Mississippi Interactive      Dana Rowzee 
The Clay Firm       Karen Newman 
 
 
Mr. Craig Orgeron called the meeting to order. 
 
Mr. Craig Orgeron called for a motion to approve the minutes of the October 21, 2013 meeting if 
no changes were needed.  Ms. Jennifer Wentworth made the motion to accept the minutes, it was 
seconded by Ms. Andria Matrick, and the motion passed with none opposed. 
 
Ms. Deanna Gronlie reviewed the Portal Highlights and Current Projects portion of the EOC 
Report.   Some highlights included the launch of the license renewal application for professional 
geologists, launch of the EPL Registration application, and notification that Ms.gov won Gold in 
the 2013 MarCom Awards. MSI is in the process of preparing the annual report for 2013.  The 
Board discussed the need to produce a high level report that could be used for briefings during 
the upcoming Legislative session.  Ms. Gronlie will prepare a report as part of the annual 
reporting and provide value information by the end of December.  There were no new projects in 
the agency queue to approve. 
 
In an earlier meeting, the Board requested that MSI provide overviews of other projects that 
might benefit Mississippi. Ms. Dana Rowzee presented an overview of mobile inspection 
services that have been implemented successfully in Alabama. 
 
The next meeting will be held on January 21, 2014, at 1:30 p.m. in the ITS Board Room.   


